






- New women's advisory group created - currently working to 
create a more inclusive PGA.

- Two new At-Large positions added to the National Board of 
Directors. Robyn Scott and Michael Burns were elected to the 
board.
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- Tee Talks Live was held in Ottawa December 1-3

- Nearly 100 delegates in attendance

- Spe�kers covered all industry aspects, including teaching,
coachmg, management, leadership and golf operations.

- Sold out VIP experience
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- The PGA of Canada is finalizing 'The Right Fit' project; programs 
that will assist employers and employees with helpful, accurate 
information that can lead towards mutually beneficial employment.

- The PGA of Canada will be further educating employers on its 
various specializations this year. The association is encouraging 
members to specialize or re-specialize to enhance their employment 
and earning potential.

- 509 members took advantage of the payment plan option
for National Dues.

- Over 300 members attended Canada Night in Orlando to 
celebrate National Award winners.

- 2.43 million PGAofCanada.com site views in 2023 compared to 

2.31 million in 2022. Currently at 9,562 lnstagram followers 

compared to 7,200 at the start of 2022.

- With the evolving nature of the golf industry and its various job 

titles, we expanded our membership categories in to encompass the 

scope of PGA of Canada professional's employment.


